Stop ATC Privatization Sample Letter #4


Dear Representative <<insert last name of your congressional representative here>>:

Let me be brief and clear. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]H.R. 2997 includes language that would privatize the management of our country’s air traffic control system. I am opposed to everything about that idea because I am very sure that it will be bad for our country and cause irreparable harm to aviation in this country. From my perspective, it is a power grab by the airlines. Pure and simple.

I urge you to get as many different opinions and perspectives on this issue as possible before you take a position on the legislation. Once done, it will be virtually impossible to undo.

Very respectfully,


<<Your Name>>
<<Your contact information>>

